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Dear PKC 

I am writing to object to the short Term Let application for 27 Willowbank Dunkeld PH8 0JN 
I am concerned about the potential for increased noise associated with STLs. Willowbank is a quiet residential street 
and Air B&B style letting is inappropriate in this area. 
I do not object to this property being let on a weekly basis, as this is a tourist area and we should be encouraging 
people to stay in the village and spend their money in local businesses.  
If people desire a short break, there are numerous hotels which cater for this type of vacation within walking 
distance of the short let application. 
However, having a potential weekend party house located in this street may have the effect of negatively impacting 
quality of life while being of little valu eto the economy of the village 
Regards 
John Small 
30 Willowbank 
Dunkeld 
PH8 0JN 
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